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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 9:04 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: Ken Hamblin, 889 Euclid

Hi Mai, 
 
Could you call this resident back about the City Council hearing process tonight?  He wants to dispute his charges but has 
not responded to any additional mailers. 
 
If you need me to do anything please give me a call or send me an email! 
Thanks! 
 
Chris  
 

From: Heintz, Polly (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 8:59 AM 
To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: presunity@hotmail.com 
Subject: Ken Hamblin, 889 Euclid 
 
Chris,  
  Ken Hamblin, copied on this email has some questions about the garbage program. His address is on the assessment 
public hearing tonight, but he has not had a legislative hearing yet. Could you assist with this? 
 
He also needs information about service holds and cart replacement as he thinks his new cart may have been picked up 
while he was out of town. 
Ken can be reached at 651-269-9717 
 
Thanks for your help. 
Polly 
 
 
 

Polly Heintz 
Executive Assistant to  
Councilmember Jane Prince
15 W. Kellogg Blvd 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8670 
polly.heintz@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

 
 


